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Hello, Students & Scholars!

So long, January, and hello, February! Whether we have six more weeks of winter

weather ahead or an early spring right around the corner, we hope you enjoy the light-

hearted tradition of Groundhog Day this weekend. And if prognosticating groundhogs

aren't for you, we've pulled together some events on campus and around the city that

will be fun regardless of the weather predictions. We hope you enjoy this issue of the

OIE Friday Greetings newsletter!

OIE & CMU News & Events

Chinese New Year Celebration

 Jan. 31 from 7:30-10 p.m.  

It's the Year of the Snake! Come celebrate Chinese New

Year with the Department of Languages, Cultures &

Applied Linguistics. This event will feature many fun

activities with rich Chinese cultural aspects, including

performances, snacks, games and raffles!

Learn More

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Keynote
Lecture

  Feb. 5 from 5-6:15 p.m.  

Join Admiral Michelle J. Howard in conversation and the

annual Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Keynote Lecture! As a

ground-breaking leader during her 35-year career in the

Navy, she was thrust into the international spotlight for

her role as the lead of a task force involved in the rescue

that was depicted in the film Captain Phillips. 

Learn More

Our Pittsburgh Picks

Life of Pi

 Now - Feb. 2  

Winner of three Tony Awards and the Olivier Award for

Best Play, the Broadway and West End sensation Life of

Pi comes to life in Pittsburgh! Told with jaw-dropping

visuals, world-class puppetry and exquisite stagecraft,

Life of Pi creates a breathtaking journey that will leave

you filled with awe and joy. Remember, you can use

code 2425CMU at check out for a discounted ticket!

Learn More

Festive Nights of Winter Lights

  Jan. 31 from 5-10 p.m.  

Enjoy a walk in the glow of the breathtaking Winter Light

Garden displays! Drop in and explore the luminous orbs,

trees, towers and fountains of light in the outdoor

gardens. Then, head inside to see all of the fantastic

displays Phipps has to offer.

Learn More

Have an announcement to share?

If you have an event or announcement that you wish to submit for inclusion in OIE's

Friday Greetings newsletter, please submit it via our Event Submission

Form by Wednesday at 5 p.m. EST for inclusion in the following Friday's newsletter.
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